
 
 

Licensed Veterinary Technician 
 

Are you tired of being overworked, underpaid and underappreciated? Are you struggling with 
compassion fatigue or burnout? PSVS was founded to offer people like you a place of 
employment where the support staff is as valued as the doctors. All employees at PSVS are 
treated with respect regardless of title or position. In addition, our staff social worker can help 
you remember why you joined the veterinary profession. We at PSVS want to help you re- 
discover your professional purpose and we promise it's not to generate revenue. 

 
We are currently looking for a skilled licensed technician to work in our ophthalmology 
department. Proficiency in monitoring anesthesia and trouble-shooting anesthetic 
complications is a must. Experience in ophthalmology is preferred but not required. A desire 
to learn about veterinary ophthalmology is a must. If you wish to receive specialist level 
certification we will encourage and support that goal. 

 
As a member of the ophthalmology team you will be involved in client education, ophthalmic 
disease testing, assisting in microsurgery, performing pre-surgical diagnostics, anesthetic 
monitoring and patient care. We are especially looking for someone who is proficient in 
anesthesia, is compassionate and who is respectful of all team members regardless of title or 
position. 

 
Puget Sound Veterinary Specialists is located in Port Orchard, Washington. The South Puget 
Sound area is a beautiful place to live, work and raise a family. If you enjoy any outdoor 
activities, you will love this area. 

 
Hourly wage will range between $23 - $28 per hour depending on experience and certification 
level. Benefits include bonuses based on hospital performance, health, dental, vision, life 
insurance, STD/LTD, 401K with company matching, paid vacation, uniforms, continuing 
education, bridge toll and discounted veterinary services. You will also have the opportunity to 
join our duckpin bowling league, participate in team spirit day, and of course have fun while 
you work. 

 
If you are interested in learning more about PSVS and/or this position, please contact Dr. 
Vanessa Rizzo at vrizzo@psvs.vet. We look forward to hearing from you! 
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